
9th February 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  

 
 

Traditional Stories 

We have really been enjoyed our topic about Traditional stories and this week we 
acted out the traditional story of “The three Billy Goats Gruff”. We also drew the 

troll under the bridge falling into the water and made some observational 
paintings. 



After Half Term in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘The Enormous Turnip’ 
 
 
 

Maths 
 
We will explore making patterns. 

 
 
 
 
      

 Messages 

Have a lovely half term! School will be open 
again on Monday 19th February. 
 
Remember to send in any photos of 
your children learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

We will draw and make flowers and different 
sized leaves. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Understanding of the World 
 
We will explore growing flowers and planting 
beans.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


